
  

 

 
Date: 30.07.2024 
 
To,   
BSE Limited   
The Corporate Relationship Department   
P.J. Towers, 1st Floor, Dalal Street,   
Mumbai- 400 001  
 

Scrip Code –516032 
 

Subject: Disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of Financial Results for Period/Year ended 
March 31, 2024. 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Pursuant to SEBI circular no. CIR/CFD/CMD-1/142/2018 dated 19.11.2018, In terms of Regulation 
33(3) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”), Tahmar Industries Limited (the "Company") was obliged to 
submit the Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and year ended on March 31, 
2024 along with Audit report, on or before May 30, 2024. 
 
Further this is to inform that Board Meeting which was scheduled to held on Thursday, 30th May, 2024, 
inter-alia, to consider and approve Standalone Audited Financial Results of the quarter and Year ended 
31st March, 2024, that meeting of Board of Directors of the Company not held due to unavoidable 
circumstances (pendency of audit) and held on Saturday, June 01, 2024, that approved Standalone 
Audited Financial Results with Audit report of the Quarter and year ended 31st March, 2024.  
 
The company has 2 days delay submitted Standalone Audited Financial Results with Audit report for 
the Quarter and year ended 31st March, 2024 on June 1st 2024, due to ledger confirmation form parties, 
therefore adjourn board meeting till Saturday, June 01, 2024. 
 
Please take the same on your record and acknowledge the receipt of the same. 
 
 
Thanking You 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Tahmar Enterprises Ltd 
(Formerly known as Sarda Papers Limited) 
 
 
Alkesh Patidar 
Company Secretary 
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